
18 Dec 2021 

 

TO:              Board and Staff 

FROM:        Larry Olson, DSO-AV 

SUBJECT:    AuxAir Report for November 2021. 

 

We are still not flying regular missions.  We were asked to fly the Air Station Commander from San 
Francisco to Pt. Mugu, which we were able to do.   

Otherwise, we continue with ground training and are preparing for flight training as soon as we are 
authorized to resume flights. 

 

Ron Darcey, ADSO-AVT/PA has created a challenge coin for our D11N Squadron which is beautiful and 
very impressive.  Ron has now designed a cloth patch for our Squadron and this is also very impressive.  
We cannot wear this on our uniforms or flight suits, but can wear it on non-uniform apparel.  Next, Ron 
is going to work on coffee mugs with our D11N and auxair squadron logos.   

Ron is also working on our next Squadron Dinner/Meeting, which is now scheduled for 25 January 2022.  
We will have to wait and see how COVID is doing and what restrictions might be in place at this time.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Larry Olson 

DSO-AV 


